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From: jkrevenas@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 7:09 PM
To: Irrchelp
Subject: Support for RGGI  (IRRC Number 3274)

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
I would like to support and reiterate the comments made by a fellow resident of Southeast 
 
 
 Pennsylvania 
As a resident of this state, I fully support Pennsylvania to join the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative. We are the only 
state in this region that is not participating and this is a major concern. This is an environmental, health and economic 
issue that Pennsylvania is lagging behind other states and federal government to meet needed target goals. PA must pull 
its weight in this effort. 
Many municipalities and cities in PA such as mine have clean energy ordinances and resolutions with energy transition 
plans to renewable energy. In order to ensure that this is viable we need supportive state programs, laws and regulations 
such as RGGI. The state needs to support local initiatives for clean energy in all respects. 
Thank you for your consideration for support for PA joining RGGI. 
Sincerely, 
Janet Krevenas  
23 Paper Mill Rd 
Newtown Square. PA 


